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Hi,

I hope this message finds you well.

I live in the vicinity of the park. My family is affected by the light pollution created from the lights used for the
soccer field.

I would like to know what is the schedule for the lights to be turned on and turned off.
And in what ways, the light pollution can be reduced.

Thank you,
Stephany Barba
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